
Good Afternoon College Senate, It is very nice to see everyone again and I hope everyone has
been settling into the semester seamlessly. SGA has been kicking off the year with many events
to settle our students in, all of which had great turnouts.

Campus life had kicked off the month with their hispanic heritage event in which the attendees
had the opportunity to write their name in mayan giving students the opportunity to dive into
ancient writing systems and form bonds with other students. Campus life also began their five
week leadership for all program which guides students to reflect on their values, identity and
philosophy all to encourage their leadership capabilities. SGA also held our spirit week this
month with decades day, wear pink wednesday and wear your school colors day which many
students participated in. This month SGA also hosted our fall fest event that was packed with
food, games, inflatables and a DJ. Many students attended the event to enjoy it with their friends
as well as to connect with new people, we had an excellent turnout.

We have also completed our special elections on the 18th of October where we elected our
remaining seats of senators and VPs and now we have a full board in both senate and executive
board.

Overall SGA had a very successful month this October and we look forward to seeing students
and faculty at many more events to come. We would also like to thank the College senate for the
continued support and encouragement and I, myself, look forward to working and building
connections with you all over the course of the year. Thank you.


